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Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Hello Joe.

Lindsey Ozbolt

Wednesday, June 03, 2015 12:47 PM
'joe@redsflyshop.com'

RE: Yakima River WDFW Hwy 10 Conditional Use Permit

Follow up
Completed

The comment period for staff consideration on recommendation for the project is closed. However you can submit
written comments addressed to our Hearing Examiner. Andrew Kottkamp to me via mail. email or in person at our office
any time prior to 3pm the day of the Hearing. The hearing will be held on June | I"™ at 6pm. You may also attend this
hearing and provide written or oral testimony. All project documentation can be found at this link:

http://www.co kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-use/project-details.aspx?title=Conditional Use Permits&project=CU-14-

00006+WDFW+Hwy+10 or reviewed at our office.

Regards.

Lindsey Ozbolt
Planner 11

Community Development Services

411 North Ruby St.. Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

509.962.7637

From: joe@redsflyshop.com [mailto:joe@redsflyshop.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 3:11 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Yakima River WDFW Hwy 10 Conditional Use Permit

Hi Lindsey,

How would I go about submitting formal written comments regarding this proposal by WDFW?

Joe



